To all Tourism Businesses in and around Hawker:

The 2023 Tourist Season is upon us,
and so, an opportune time to gather for a chat & a catch-up!
If you are affiliated with tourism in the Flinders Ranges,

Jeff & Miriam invite you to a free....

SAUSAGE & PATTIE SIZZLE

with soft drinks & Icecreams included

6 pm Sunday 12th March
at the Jeff Morgan Gallery.

We welcome you to check out our own progress including:
« Even more rocks to view!
« The new Biscuit tin display
« Classic car collection & memorabilia
« The new Shearing Shed Complex
« & ourrevamped Shop area

To be informed of what we each have to offer
is to encourage the tourists to stay that extra day!

For those who wish to participate, Father Harold kindly offers a short

‘Blessing of the 2023 Tourist Season’

If able to attend, please text Miriam: 0428 192 262 AsAP for catering purposes.
NB You are welcome to forward this invitation on to others in the Flinders area, who are

involved in tourism and who may not have received this email.

We look forward to your company!




